Notice of Upcoming Planetrehab ICD10 Integration Release

This is a quick note to keep all Planetrehab clients and users updated on the upcoming major addition to the
Planetrehab software.

We are prepared for the implementation of the new diagnosis code system mandated by CMS, referred to as
ICD10. On October 1%, 2015, all claims must be submitted using the ICD10 codes. If a claim does not use the
ICD10 codes, it will not be paid.

We have been working for quite some time on the integration and implementation of this mandated change
and we are in the final stages of testing. We want to make sure all Planetrehab clients are prepared for the
transition and comfortable with the interface, so we are releasing the new version on Sunday, July 26th, 2015,
well before the required start date. Like most aspects of Planetrehab, it is simple to use the new ICD10
interface and should look and work similarly to the current ICD9 interface.

Users will not have to do anything to update their current version since Planetrehab updates itself every
Sunday. If you are using the server version, please make sure your server is on and connected to the internet.
We will send out instructions on how to use the new feature. Of course, once the new version has been
released, any user can request additional help if they do not understand how to use the new feature.



